July 5, 2024
Dear Bucket Calf Participants,

[ wanted to remind you that bucket calves will be checked in on Sunday July 28, from 4:30 -
5:30 p.m. in the covered livestock show arena.

Show programs will be available online at https://go.unl.edu/programs .

[f you are also showing swine or horse, we will try to have your interviews first or whatever time
will work with your other events. The Bucket Calf interviews will be Monday morning, July
29 starting at 8:00 a.m. You will need to take your calf to the interview. The Bucket Calf
parade will be at 11:00 a.m. on Monday July 29",

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Taily

Extension Educator

cc Dave Christen
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